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LKDSB to host second Forest Area Pupil Accommodation Review  
Public Meeting on January 23  

 
The Lambton Kent District School Board will be holding a public meeting on Monday, January 23, 2017 
to discuss the Pupil Accommodation Review for the Consolidation of Aberarder Central School, 
Bosanquet Central School, Kinnwood Central School and North Lambton Secondary School into a 
Kindergarten to Grade 12 School on the Kinnwood Central School Site.  
 

Forest Area Pupil Accommodation Review Public Meeting #2 
Monday, January 23, 2017 

6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
North Lambton Secondary School 
15-19 George St., Forest, Ontario 

 
More information about the Forest Area Pupil Accommodation Review can be found at 
http://www.lkdsb.net/Board-Info/arc8.htm. Please contact arc@lkdsb.net in advance, if possible, if you 
require information in an accessible format or accommodation to access the meeting. 
 
Members of the media are welcome to attend. 
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For additional information contact:  
Jane Bryce, Chair of the Board, 519-899-2619 
Jim Costello, Director of Education, 519-336-1500, Ext 31297 
Gary Girardi, Superintendent of Education – Capital Planning & Accommodation,  
519-336-1500, Ext. 31486 
 
For reference information contact: 
Heather Hughes, Public Relations Officer, 519-336-1500, Ext. 31262 
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